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Overnight Urethane Pavement Marking
on Randall Road

to Begin September 16th 

September 13, 2024 - Night time urethane pavement marking on Randall Road
is scheduled to begin the week of Monday, September 16th, between North
County Line Road and I-90, US 20 to Bowes Road, and IL 64 to Gleneagle
Drive, and is anticipated to be completed in one week, weather
permitting.  The night work on Randall Road will be executed from 8:00 pm
until 5:00 am Monday through Friday in order to reduce daytime traffic
impacts and to better serve the motoring public. Please give extra attention to
directions given by flaggers and watch for equipment, as temporary lane
closures and trucks entering and leaving live traffic lanes will occur during the
work.  

The Urethane pavement marking program is part of the County’s
comprehensive road maintenance program to maintain visibility of the road
markings throughout the county, in an effort to help drivers navigate county
roadways safely and efficiently. 

Visit our Traffic Advisories webpage for more information on
road closures, detours, and active KDOT projects.

Motorists should expect delays while traveling through the work areas, consider alternate routes and
expect additional commute time. Motorists are asked to reduce their speed, watch for construction
workers and vehicles entering and leaving the site and obey flaggers and traffic control devices. It is

http://kdot.countyofkane.org/Pages/Traffic-Alerts.aspx
http://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=e0ad5f2b-64ec-4f4c-a4f3-5b83693fd639



